Board Members Introducing Others to Friends for Casco Bay

It is incumbent on all board directors to be active in introducing Friends of Casco Bay to our communities and to be alert to possible talent that would strengthen the organization. To that end, the preferred approach is to invite a contact to coffee, lunch, or a similar meeting, including the Executive Director and a Board officer, preferably the President when possible. Ultimately, the decision to extend an invitation to join the Board of Directors will be made only through a deliberative process by a group consisting of the Executive Director and the Executive Committee.

Executive Committee Friends of Casco Bay November 2017